
	

Super Seasonal Sale 
	
We	are	excited	to	announce	that	the	grade	5	and	6	students	from	
rooms	17	and	18	are	hosting	the	annual	Super	Seasonal	Sale!	The	sale	
will	be	held	on	Thursday,	December	17,	2015	in	the	multi	purpose	
room.	It	is	the	perfect	way	for	kids	to	go	shopping	for	presents	they	
wish	to	give	to	their	families	and	friends	this	holiday	season.	 
	
We	are	seeking	gently	used	toys	and	house	hold	items,	including	
books,	stuffed	animals,	candles,	purses,	bags,	ties,	movies,	games	rated	
C	or	E,	decorations,	etc.	for	donation.	
	
We	are	also	looking	for	donations	of	wrapping	paper,	gift	bags,	tape,	
ribbons,	bows	and	nametags…they	were	in	high	demand	last	year	and	
we	ran	out	fast!	Donating	used	items	will	keep	them	out	of	the	landfill.		
	
Please	send	in	items	starting	Thursday,	December	10,	2015	to	
Wednesday,	December	16,	2015.	Donations	will	be	collected	daily	
from	classrooms;	however,	any	large	donations	can	be	dropped	off	to	
rooms	17	or	18.	
	
On	Thursday,	December	17,	2015,	students	will	be	invited	to	the	sale	
to	buy	presents	for	family	members	and/or	friends.	Items	will	be	
priced	at	$0.25-$3.00.	If	your	child	would	like	to	purchase	any	items,	
he/she	can	bring	in	some	change	with	him/her	on	December	17.		
	
All	proceeds	will	be	donated	to	Sunbeam	Lodge.	All	toys	and	items	
that	were	not	purchased	on	the	day	of	the	sale	will	be	donated	to	a	
local	thrift	store.	
	
Thank	you	for	your	support,	
	
Rooms	17	and	18		
	


